Letter From President of Chinese CEO
To Delegation Members

Dear Delegation Members,

Our delegation to Shanghai World Expo was indeed a great success by any standard, given the
complexity and difficulties in organizing such a large delegation in a relatively short period of
time! We left China with so many beautiful memories that are still fresh and valid and will stay
with us for many years to come! We also had a very productive visit to Nantong and a very
relaxing trip to Anji.

It was truly a pleasure and privilege for me to serve as the delegation head! I must say that it has
been a wonderful experience getting to know you and being able to spend some quality time with
each of you, although I wish we could have spent more time together! I would like to take this
opportunity to thank all of you for your participation in this delegation and for your support and
understanding extended to me and the organizing committee before and during the trip.

I must thank Cheng Lu for his enormous time and effort in organizing the delegation! He did such
a great job for us and is largely responsible for the success of our trip! I must thank Tony Chen,
Lisa Zhou, Maria Qian, Holiven Ji and Alice Sheng for their time and contribution to the success
of this trip. Big thanks go to Christine Qian for her kind arrangement of our Anji trip. We had a
great time in Anji!

Also, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the following organizations for their
hospitality, support, sponsorship and co-sponsorship:

Overseas Chinese Office of the State Council

Shanghai Overseas Chinese Office

Chinese Consulate General in Los Angeles

Nantong Government

Anji Government

Chinese CEO Organization

Roundtable of Chinese American Associations of Southern California
Morning Light Foundation

American Wenzhou Association

New England Chinese Information Network Association

Last but not the least, I would like to thank Mr. Yuchong Li, Mr. Weici Sun and Mr. Wei Luo for
their news coverage during the trip.

For media reports on our trip in China, please visit

www.chineseceo.org

Thanks a lot once again! Without your support, this trip would not have been possible!
Stay in touch and wish you all the best!

Yours,

ZEWE

Richard Y. Lee, Ph.D.

President
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Chinese CEO Organization
www.chineseceo.org

email: richard lee@amsino.com
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